
   

16th March 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Easter Disney Sing-a-long – Thursday 22nd March 2018 
 
We will be holding an Easter Disney sing-a-long for KS1 (including Reception) and a 

movie night for KS2 on Thursday 22nd March after school. We will be holding 2 

separate activities after school between 3.30pm and 6.30pm.   

Reception and KS1 Disney sing-a-long Information 

The Reception and KS1 Disney sing-a-long will be held from 3.30pm until 4.45pm. 

Children can bring their own Disney costumes to change into at school.  

Tickets will be available to buy for £1.00 in the HALL between 8.45am and 9.00am on 

Monday 19th March, Tuesday 20th March and Wednesday 21st March from Mrs 

Brown.  

You WILL NOT be able to buy tickets through your child’s class teacher or the school 

office so please ensure you purchase them on the dates specified: you will not be 

able to buy a ticket at a later date. There will be a limited number of tickets available 

and will be sold on a first come first served basis. Your child will also be able to buy 

raffle tickets in class for our Easter prizes, the raffle will be drawn on the night. 

Tickets will be 10p each. 

Included in the price of the ticket is:   

 Drinks and popcorn/crisps on the night  

At the end of the Disney sing-a-long children in Reception class will be dismissed 

through the main entrance, children in Year 1 and Year 2 will be dismissed through 

the hall door. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards,       
       Mrs Cockshott 

 


